
From: Kim Maronski <kemaronski@annapolis.gov> 
Date: Thu, May 9, 2024 at 8:57 AM 
Subject: O-9-24: OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION TO CITY COUNCIL on behalf of Boards 
and Commissions - Financial Advisory Commission (FAC) - Thursday, April 9, 2024 
To: Kalyn Jackson <kajackson@annapolis.gov> 
Cc: Jodee Dickinson <jddickinson@annapolis.gov>, Frederick C. Sussman 
<FSussman@councilbaradel.com> 
 
 

Good morning Ms. Jackson, 
 
On behalf of Chair Sussman and the Financial Advisory Commission (FAC), please 
note that the FAC is in receipt of the City Council's referred legislation: 

 O-9-24: FY 2025 Changes in Exempt Service Job Classification 

At its regular meeting on Thursday, April 9, 2024, the FAC voted unanimously to 
officially "take no position" with respect to O-9-24. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
________________________________ 
 
Kim Ellen Maronski, CPA, EMBA, CISA, MST 
City Hall - Finance Department 
160 Duke of Gloucester St. 
Annapolis, Maryland   21401 
 
Office Phone:  410-263-7952 
Internal Extension:       x7816 
Office Fax:       410-263-7529 
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